
RE-OPENING   OF   THE  
DANCE   CENTER   OF   LAGRANGE  

 
We   are   so   pleased   to   inform   you   that   we   are   now   open   and   the   dancers   are   doing   very   well!!!  
We   have   re-taped   the   floors   and   lobby   areas   to   provide   for   ample   space   for   your   child   to   dance  
at   a   safe   distance   from   others   in   class.    We   provide   hand   sanitizer   and   cleaning   all   areas   of   the  
studios   and   lobbies.  
All   dancers   will   enter   in   our   small   studio   door   and   then   exit   in   our   large   studio   door.   This   will  
keep   a   distance   in   between   classes.  
It   is   encouraged   that   parents   drop   off   and   pick   up   rather   than   stay   in   the   lobby.   
 
What   your   child   will   need   to   bring….  

1. Their   own   dance   bag   for   dance   shoes   (NO   shoes   will   be   exchanged).  
  So   please   have   all   of   your   dance   shoes!  

2. A   water   bottle   (The   Water   Fountain   will   not   be   available)  
3. All   dancers   will   be   required   to   wear   a   mask!   (   Any   child   or   parent   without   a   mask   will   not  

be   allowed   to   enter   the   building)   Per   Illinois   law!  
4. Please   come   to   class   dressed   properly   in   dance   attire,   hair   back   and   no   jewelry.   

 
Each   dancer   will   have   their   own   designated   space   to   keep   their   belongings.   We   will   allow   the  
dancers   to   take   breaks   for   water   and   from   their   mask   by   themselves   in   their   own   area.   
 
 
If   you   have   any   questions,   please   feel   free   to   email   me   at    dclteacher@yahoo.com  
 
Looking   forward   to   working   with   your   children!!!  
Ms.   Robin   
And   ALL   the   Dance   Center   of   LaGrange   teachers  
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